
LETTER 57  
 

Nov  12th 1904 
 
F. Hope-Jones Esq 
Clerkenwell Rd. 
London. E.C. 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
I acknowledge yours of the 30th Sept, in which you advise the dispatch of the balance 
of our cabled order of six months ago.  I am rather surprised you should want to charge 
us for sending a special messenger to the boat after delaying the goods for six months, 
but we have no intention of paying it and as I stated in a previous letter we look to you 
to recoup us for the loss of business we have been put to, by giving us wrong 
information and preventing us obtaining goods from the manufacturers. 
 
Mr Knox is now on his way to London and will settle your account which appears to 
me to be incorrect. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Alf Geo Jackson 


